Amendment Number 0001
ONR Sources Sought Notice

"Operations and Maintenance of the High Frequency Active Auroral Research
Program (HAARP) Research Station Gakona located at Gakona, AK”

The purpose of this Amendment is to answer a question received in response to the
sources sought notice issued 18 August 2006 and to correct the website address to

be used to upioad contractor infermation.

Question 1: Assuming this is a re-competition, couid you provide the incumbent name
and contract number?

Answer 1. This is a sources sought notice for the recompele of the “Operations
and Maintenance of the High Frequency Active Auroral Research Program (HAARP)
Research Station Gakona located at Gakona, AK”. The incumbent contractor is BAE
Systems Advanced Technologies Incorporated, Washington, DC 22203, The
contract number is NOOG14-02-C-0463,

This amendment also corrects the website to which all information must be uploaded
alactranically to read:

https://onroutside onr.navy. mil/aspprocessor/haarp/ (Note: this site restricts the
formats of uploaded docurnents to those in MS Word, MS Excel or PDF)






